
 CITY OF SAUSALITO 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Sausalito City Council will hold a public hearing beginning 

at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, November 27, 2012 in the City Council Chambers at City Hall, 420 Litho 

Street, Sausalito on the following project: 

 

ZOA 12-264 – An amendment of Section 10.54 of the Zoning Ordinance to allow City guardrail 

projects to be reviewed and approved by the Community Development Department.  In addition, 

Section 10.56 will be amended to allow Community Development Director review and City Council 

recommendation of guardrails deemed necessary by the City Engineer. 

 

The draft ordinance may be reviewed at the Community Development Department, 420 Litho Street, 

Sausalito, between 7:30 A.M. and 4:30 P.M. on Monday, between 7:30 A.M. and 5 P.M. Tuesday  

through Thursday and between 7:30 A.M. and noon on Friday.  Staff reports will be available at the 

City’s website (www.ci.sausalito.ca.us) on the Friday preceding the City Council meeting. If you 

have any questions, please call 415-289-4131 or email athornberry@ci.sausalito.ca.us.  Interested 

parties are invited to attend the public hearing and/or present written testimony at or before the 

hearing. 

 

Alison Thornberry-Assef 

Assistant Planner 

November 15, 2012 
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